
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Subject: Upcoming coffee mornings 9:00am Thursday in school hall 

 

Thursday 1st May – Parent voice. Investigating educational injustice through the lenses of race and 
class.  

Bannerman Road have been working with Claire Neaves, a researcher from the University of Oxford. 
Claire works on the Reparative Futures of Education (Repair-Ed) project. This is a five-year project 
based in 10 Bristol primary schools and their communities, investigating educational injustice 
through the lenses of race and class.  Claire would like to speak to parents to understand their views 
and experiences of the education system.  It is important that your voice is heard to make important 
changes in education and create a more equal education system.  Please come and get involved and 
shape the future of our children.  

 

Thursday 8th May – School nurse. The school nurse will be running workshops to support parents 
talk to their children about puberty and changes in their bodies.  The nurse will also explain how to 
talk to your children about periods.  These workshops are to support you as parents, ways to explain 
and ideas to demonstrate.  We want these workshops to be small groups, so you feel confident 
asking questions. If you would like to join a group, please let me know or email me. 

Jodi.dyer@brc.e-act.org.uk 

 

Please do share with other parents within the school. 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jodi Dyer 
 
Acting Head teacher 
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